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CLASS ATTENDANCE SPRING TERM 
 

BOSWIDDLE class has won the attendance prize for the Spring term. Well done! Trevella 
were a very close second.  Boswiddle win £50 to spend on a class treat of their choice.  
Next term the prize will be a class trip… 

STARS OF THE WEEK    
CONGRATULATIONS to this week’s superstars, who are:  
TREHANE –all Reception for their beautiful behaviour during yesterday’s trip 
FROGMORE - Josh H for his kind manners and helpfulness 
TRUTHAN – Jack E for a positive attitude towards school 
TREVELLA – Molly G for encouraging younger pupils to take part in PE activities at lunchtime 
and to our maths stars: 
FROGMORE – Aiden L for making lots of progress over the term 
BOSWIDDLE – Aimee M and Olivia M for huge progress in end of term maths test scores 
TRUTHAN – Noah M for showing skill when translating shapes on a grid 
TREVELLA – William M for his improved arithmetic ability 
 

Our MASTERY STAR this week goes to Jack S for mastering Level 6 CLIC papers 

New school meals menu: 
THERE IS A SUMMER TERM SCHOOL MEALS MENU IN YOUR CHILD’S BOOKBAG.  
We have discussed with Chartwells our concern that many of the younger children are 
choosing a jacket potato every day, which is not encouraging a balanced diet or helping 
them to try new foods.  To address this, we have arranged a ‘taster session’ on Thursday 
5th May for the children to try little portions of lots of the dishes on the summer menu. 
For the summer menu, we will also not be offering a jacket potato on Fridays in order to 
encourage the children to try the meals on ‘chip day’.   
 

CLASS ORGANISATION FOR THE SUMMER TERM.   
Today we are interviewing for a new teacher to teach Year 1 in the mornings.  A letter detailing 
your child’s class and teacher for the new term will be sent to you by email today so that you 
are fully informed.  Thank you.  
 
 

Easter Day Family Service 
Sunday 27th March, 9.30am.  St Erme Parish Church.  All Welcome 
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